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 Kansas Commission on Peace Officers’ Standards and 

Training 

                                      (KSCPOST) 

 
Commission Meeting Minutes 

                                      Held at KS-CPOST – 1999 N.  Amidon, Ste. 350 

Wichita, KS 

  May 16, 2018 

  2:30 pm 
 
Attendees: 

KSCPOST Members Present KSCPOST Staff 

Chairman John Whitmer Gary Steed, Executive Director 

Commissioner Tim Bauer Michelle Meier, Counsel 

Commissioner Mark Bruce Eva Smith, Office Assistant 

Commissioner Mike Fleming  

Commissioner Jeff Herrig KLETC Staff 

Commissioner Herman Jones Ed Pavey, Director 

Commissioner Amy Mellor Ron Gould, Assistant Director 

Commissioner Cole Presley  

Commissioner Brad Schoen  

Commissioner Kirk Thompson Kansas University 

 Sharon Graham – Assistant Vice Chancellor 

Absent:  

Commissioner Mark Bundy  

Commissioner Richard Powell  

 

The public KS-CPOST Commission meeting was held via teleconference and was called to order by 

Chairman John Whitmer with a roll call of commissioners in attendance, along with KS-CPOST and KLETC 

staff as listed above.   Also present was Sharon Graham, Assistant Vice Chancellor at KU. 

Ron Gould, Assistant Director at KLETC, advised the Commission of the process that was followed by the 

search committee to hire a new Director of Police Training at KLETC and the conclusions that were 

reached.     

A motion (2018 M 01) was made by Commissioner Schoen to recess into executive session to discuss the 

personnel matter of the applications for the position of Director of Police Training, and to reconvene the 
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open meeting in the CPOST Hearing Room at 15:07 (3:07 pm).  The motion was seconded by 

Commissioner Whitmer and passed unanimously. 

In the open meeting Commissioner Fleming made a motion (2018 M 02) that the Commission 

approves Darin Beck as the Director of Police Training.  The motion was seconded by Commissioner 

Bauer and was passed.   

Upon a motion (2018 M 03) made by Commissioner Whitmer, the meeting was adjourned by a 

unanimous approval.  

 

 


